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Blake, our committee photographer, 
wanted to share his photograph with you. 



In our meeting today, we began to write our 
replies to Italy. These will be finished in our next 
meeting. 

During our previous meeting the committee 
wanted to set up a display to share all of the 
wonderful cards and letters we have received 
from our partners. We did this today. Look at 
our photo on the next page!  





We would like to welcome our committee to 
you! 


